
April 3, 2014 

 
 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #131708 

 REMOVE NO TURN ON RED SIGNAL ON 

 WEST HOWARD AVENUE AT SOUTH 3
RD

 STREET 

 WESTBOUND TO NORTHBOUND 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

Due to a change in the safe route to school plan for the surrounding area the above-captioned 

traffic control restriction is no longer needed at the intersection of West Howard Avenue and 

South 3
rd

 Street. The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 


